
SB 879 Testimony – oppose  

I am very concerned about SB879, which would prohibit Maryland citizens from suing 
their healthcare providers and/or hospitals in the event of birth injuries caused by 
negligence.  This bill reads as though it is looking out for the financial best interest of 
potentially negligent healthcare providers and hospitals rather than the interests of the 
citizens of Maryland.   
 
As a Maryland resident, I am strongly opposed to this bill and I urge the committee 
members to please oppose it as well.  
 
Thank you!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sandi Lancaster  
Germantown, MD  
 


